
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending February 19, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 Fleet had completed 22 work orders. One piece of equipment was under warranty and 

delivered to Morrison & Sylvester to complete the work. Other pieces of 

equipment/vehicles are in different stages of completion (waiting on parts). 

 Over the past week, Public Services have had two situations that caused further 

investigation on our fuel system. Presently there is no working redundant system at the 

fuel island or pumps. Staff have a redundant system for backup should the loss of power 

occur but not if we lose pumps. The Fleet Manager has contacted a local oil company 

here in Auburn to meet next week to discuss the usage of fueling cards if for some reason 

we are unable to fuel here at APS. 

 The welding crew has been busy working on plow repairs and push poles 

 Staff met with the Plan Review Committee to discuss new developments within the City. 

 The City Engineer met with some prospective consultants regarding the Hampshire Street 

request for proposals.  

 Crews continue to focus on the mandatory Bureau of Labor Standard requirements and 

testing. 

 Fleet have been working hard on keeping the trucks up and running making them safe for 

the road. 

 Crews were busy loading trucks, keeping the calcium tank and salt shed filled and 

cleaned. 

 The welding shop has been working on wing repairers and plows, as well as working on 

small jobs and making new plates in dump number 6 truck and finish up chipper boxes 

and gate.  

 The hot patching crew was out on Hotel Rd. and other areas in the City.  

 Third shift crews were out on the roads spot sanding icy areas. 

 The Excavation Technician was busy marking out dig safe’s, reviewing and issuing Fill, 

Drive Opening permits as well as billing and continues GIS work . 

 Sign work around the city continues. Staff are replacing and or fixing faded and damaged 

signs under the new regulations.  

 Crews were directed to pick up a few items left on the side of the road (debris, T.V.’s, 

mattresses, tires, etc.). 

 Stormwater Compliance- on-going. 
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 The City Engineer was notified the City received the approved grant for Tree Inventory. 

Bid documents will be put out as soon as possible. 

 


